
The Third Annual Praise Out Cancer Foundation’s Look Good – Feel Good Fashion Show 

October is Breast Cancer Awareness Month (Pink Ribbons) and November is Prostate Cancer 

Awareness Month (Blue Ribbons), and many local businesses are going pink and blue to show their 

support. Did you know that women have about a 1 in 8 chance of being diagnosed with breast 

cancer, but it might surprise you even more to learn 1 in 7 men will be diagnosed with prostate 

cancer? With so many people touched by the disease, the Praise Out Cancer Foundation (POCF), a 

501c3 non-profit organization, for seven (7) years now, has provided help and inspired hope to those 

affected by cancer through education, sharing expert information and providing support to our local 

cancer treatment center: Roper Saint Francis Cancer Center, Charleston and the support group: Zero 

- The End Of Prostate Cancer, LLC. 

On Saturday, September 21, 2024 at 1 pm, The Third Annual Praise Out Cancer Foundation’s Look 

Good – Feel Good Fashion Show will be held at the Lovely Hill Baptist Conference Center in St. 

George, SC. Every model walking the fashion show runway has been touched by cancer in some way. 

Every model will come together to celebrate more than fashion. They will come together to 

celebrate those who are fighting, remember those who have passed, and support those touched by 

cancer. Each one of them has their own unique reason for walking the runway. From empowering 

themselves and others, to raising awareness – they will all be walking with a purpose. 

In case you didn’t already know, so many of our neighbors, living with cancer, need help to afford the 

medications they depend on. Others, especially those living on a fixed income, are feeling the 

pressure of inflation, and need help with gas for transport to and from cancer treatment facilities. 

This is why we instituted the Praise Out Cancer (POC) Grant. The POC Grant is Praise Out Cancer’s 

financial fund that seeks to help minimize a small portion of the burdens that come with cancer 

treatment, so that patients may focus on recovery and survivorship. We just want to help lift 

someone’s spirits and make life a little more “normal”. 

None of this is possible, without the help of God and the commitment from our friends and local 

businesses that support the fight against cancer in our community. We are grateful to be the 

recipient of your generous support. We thank you greatly. 

We look forward to seeing you at this year’s fashion show on Saturday, September 21, 2024 at the 

Lovely Hill Baptist Conference Center in St. George, SC. For more information about Praise Out 

Cancer, visit www.praiseoutcancer.org or contact us via email: praiseoutcancer@gmail.com. Also, 

donation can be made using the following: POCF Website: https://praiseoutcancer.org  or Cash App: 

cash.app/$PraiseOut 


